
 
From: Follmann, Dean (NIH/NIAID) [E] [mailto:dfollmann@niaid.nih.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 9:41 AM 
To: Follmann, Dean (NIH/NIAID) [E] <dfollmann@niaid.nih.gov> 
Subject: Job Opportunity at the National Institutes of Health 
 
Dear Colleague; 
 
The Biostatistics Research Branch at the National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases is 
seeking candidates with a PhD in statistics or biostatistics.  Statisticians in the group have three 
main functions: conducting independent research on statistical methodology, oversight of large 
collaborative medical studies, and small-scale collaborations with individual medical 
researchers.    The problems are varied and interesting; opportunities include bio-defense, 
HIV/AIDS, immunology, transplantation, vaccine development, and bioinformatics.       
 
Applicants should send their resume and three references or recommendation letters to Dean 
Follmann at dean.follmann@nih.gov.    We plan to interview candidates in January/February 
2018.  I would be grateful if you could pass this notice on to potential candidates.    
 
A job announcement will appear in Amstat News in December.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dean 
 
 

Dean Follmann 
Assistant Director for Biostatistics, NIAID 
Chief Biostatistics Research Branch 
BRB/ DCR  
5601 Fishers Lane, Room 4C11 
Rockville, MD 20852  
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